
STATEMENT FOR THE RECORD 

 

 The proposed relocation of the WBEI-LP transmitter site complies with the 

recently amended  Section 73.870(a) of the Commission’s Rules in that the distance 

of relocation does not exceed 11.2 kilometers.  Using the FCC’s on-line tool for 

calculating the distance between two coordinates, we found that the distance 

between the current licensed WBEI-LP site and the proposed site is 7.567 

kilometers. 

 


